

APRIL 2019 NEWSLETTER

It's Masters Week! Come out and cheer on your favorites!

New Program here at MUCC

Sign up for great deals, specials and announcements!



Congrats to Tim on 25 years as a PGA member!



2019 Season is on it's Way

We had 596 golfers from Friday-Tuesday! The course conditions are looking good. Looking forward to getting rid of all of this white stuff and getting back out there!

New Ulm Country Club - 1 Golf Drive - New Ulm, MN 56073 - 507.354.8896 - www.golfnewulm.com



APRIL 2019 CONTINUED

Leagues and Journey Info

Junior Programs are filling up quickly, and June camp is almost full. Please call soon if you wish to join in on the fun!

There are 4 spots left on the Sunset League!

2019 Tournament entries are on the website.

April Featured Employee - Jamie Spaude

Jamie has been part of our waitstaff since September of 2015. She currently goes to school at Martin Luther College for Elementary Education, and will graduate this May 18! After graduation, Jamie will be called to a WELS elementary school as a teacher (she has no idea where). She is excited to start a new part of her life, but will miss all of her Country Club people! We will miss you too, Jamie!



Golf Balls and Memorabilia

If you have any vintage golf balls, NUCC memorabilia or photos, please bring them into the pro shop if you would like to donate or share!

New Coat of Paint for the Dining Room

We are still looking for volunteers to help paint on Monday, April 22 at 10 AM. If you can help, please let Tim know.

April Specials in the Proshop

20% off Shoes! Featuring a big selection!